
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

SUTTON 

POYNTZ 

BIODIVERSITY 

GROUP 

WILDLIFE 

AT DUSK 

 
Wednesday 31st 

August 8.15p.m.  

 

At the 

Waterworks 

Museum office 

 
See the Pipestrelle 

bats emerging 

from the buildings  

 

Moth trapping for 

a couple of hours 

after.  

 

How many Owls 

will we hear? 



 

 
 


